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RESIDENT CATHOLIC CHAPLAIN 
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PASTOR 
Fr. Tom Morrette, Pastor 

Fr. Nathaniel Resila, Parochial Vicar 

518-273-7602 

ParishOffice@olvols.org 

 
MASS/LITURGY SCHEDULE 
DAILY MASS 
MON. - THUR. 5 PM 

 
WEEKEND MASS 
SATURDAY VIGIL 5 PM 
SUNDAY 10 AM (livestream on YouTube) 
and 5 PM. 

 
CONFESSION - The Sacrament of 
Reconciliation is available by appointment with 
Fr. Larry at chaplain@rpi.edu. 

 
MASS INTENTIONS 
SUNDAY NOV. 20 10AM Mass - in memory of 
William Haight requested by Rosanne Rose and 
Family 

 
MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
Romans 12:6 "In his grace, God has given us 
different gifts for doing certain things well." 

WARM SOME HEARTS: Please sign-up on the 
bulletin board to host a coffee hour on Sundays 
after the 10 am and 5 pm Masses. It’s easy! 
Help is provided! 

 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
Drive through food distribution: Wednesday 
Nov.16 at Lansingburgh Boys & Girls Club, 504 
4

th Ave, Troy. Volunteer and food pick up info 
here. 

 
DIOCESAN WOMENS RETREAT 
The Diocese of Albany is hosting a Women’s 
Retreat titled “Unleashing Love”. The day will 
empower women to open their hearts to share 
God’s love. Saturday DEC 10. Details here.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
EVENTS OF INTEREST 
SUNDAY NOV. 13 
Harvest Brunch/Coffee Hour, following the 
10am Mass hosted by Ora Schongar, Dee and 
Dave Dziewulski 
 
SUNDAY NOV. 13 
Pastoral Council meeting following the 10 AM 
Mass in the C+CC lounge. 

 
THURSDAY NOV. 17 
9:00 -3:00 Red Cross Blood Drive at the C+CC. 
Register here. 

 
SATURDAY NOV. 19 
Rensselyrics Invitational at 8 PM. Info here. 

 
SUNDAY NOV. 20 
Student Piano Recital at the C+CC at 12 noon. 

 
WEDNESDAY NOV. 23 
Thanksgiving Eve Soup & Salad – Join us for 
this meal following the 5:30 PM Mass on Wed, 
Nov. 23. If you can, please consider bringing a 
dessert to share and a donation for the food 
pantry. Sign-up on the bulletin board if you 
wish to attend. 

 
NOTES 
Thank you, thank you, thank you to all who 
donated and/or served desserts at the ICC 
Election Eve Spaghetti Supper fundraiser. Your 
generous response was awesome.  
 
We have lector books available for the 
upcoming liturgical year. They are a helpful aid 
for those who proclaim the Word during Mass. 
If you are able, we are requesting a donation of 
$15 to cover the cost. See the Mass 
coordinator to get yours. 
 
NOVEMBER, in our Roman Catholic Tradition, 
is the month we remember in an intense 
manner those who have died. All the liturgies 
celebrated here at the C+CC will have a special 
intention for those whose names are inscribed 
in our Book of Remembrance. Please, during 
November, write the names of your family and 
friends that you wish to be remembered this 
year in our book that will be located immediately 
to the side of the altar. 
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COLLECTIONS 
Your continued generosity is appreciated! Here 

are ways to give… 

• Mail your collection envelope and/or 
your check made payable to Christ 
Sun of Justice or place in the 
collection basket. 

 

• Make an online donation (“Mass 
donation” in the comments section.) 

 

• Venmo: At offertory time (or any time, 
really!) you can use your Venmo app to 
give to "csjparish". If it is for a special 
collection, just note that in the comments 
box. 

 

• THIS weekend is the collection for the 
hungry and income-insecure of our 
community. Thank you in advance for 
your generosity. The greatest need at 
the OLS Food Pantry is for: turkey 
gravy, stuffing, yams, French’s crispy 
fried onions, and instant mashed 
potatoes. 

 
• NEXT weekend: NOV 19/20 Special 

Collection - Campaign for Human 
Development is the national anti-
poverty program of the U.S. Catholic 
Bishops, working to carry out the 
mission of Jesus Christ "... to bring glad 
tidings to the poor ...  liberty to 
captives ...  sight to the blind, and let 
the oppressed go free." (Luke 4:18) 
Please be generous and help end the 
cycle of poverty in the United States. 
Details here. 

 

 

 

 

 

A FAMILY PERSPECTIVE 
by Bud Ozar 
So many conflicting voices and influences make 
parenting difficult. In today’s gospel Jesus 
encourages parents to bravely “give testimony” and 
trust He will give us the “wisdom” to be good parents. 
You are not alone in parenting; a loving Father is 
standing with you. 
 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Sunday: Mal 3: 19-20a/ Ps 98: 5-6. 7-8. 9/ 2 Thes 3: 7-12/ Lk 21: 
5-19 
Monday: Rv 1: 1-4; 2: 1-5/ Ps 1: 1-2. 3. 4 and 6/ Lk 18: 35-43 
Tuesday: Rv 3: 1-6. 14-22/ Ps 15: 2-3a. 3bc-4ab. 5/ Lk 19: 1-10 
Wednesday: Rv 4: 1-11/ Ps 150: 1b-2. 3-4. 5-6/ Lk 19: 11-28 
Thursday: Rv 5: 1-10/ Ps 149: 1b-2. 3-4. 5-6a and 9b/ Lk 19: 41-44 
Friday: Rv 10: 8-11/ Ps 119: 14. 24. 72. 103. 111. 131/ Lk 19: 45-
48 
Saturday: Rv 11: 4-12/ Ps 144: 1b. 2. 9-10/ Lk 20: 27-40 
Sunday: 2 Sm 5: 1-3/ Ps 122: 1-2. 3-4. 4-5/ Col 1: 12-20/ Lk 
23: 35-43 

 
 
 

CONTACTS    

Fr. Larry Rice, CSP 
Chaplain 
614-327-0521 
chaplain@rpi.edu 
 
Tracy Watson 
Associate Catholic Chaplain 
spiritual.advisorCCC@gmail.c
om 518-274-7793 ext. 11 or 
518-233-4514 

Monica Rokjer 
Business 
Administrator 
rokjem@rpi.edu 
518-276-6518 
 
Paula Rohl 
Administrative 
Assistant 
rohlp@rpi.edu 
518-276-6517 

Barbara Musial 
Director of Music 
musiab@sage.edu 

 
Kevin Krolik 
Director of 
C+CC 
krolik2@rpi.edu 
518-274-7793 

Parish Trustees: 
Mary Crangle Nagy 
cranglemary@gmail.com 

 
Tom Reale 
realet@gmail.com 
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~Campus Connection~ 
 
 

 

FR. LARRY RICE, CSP 
Father Larry Rice may be contacted at chaplain@rpi.edu. 
 
This coming week I’ll be in Washington, DC, for the annual Paulist Fathers Pastors, 
Directors, and Superiors meeting. We gather each fall to catch up on community news, 
look at how we’re implementing the mandates of last summer’s General Assembly, and 
reflect on our mission cross the US. 
 
These are important meetings, and I hope you will keep us in your prayers this week. 
As a member of a religious order (technically, a “society of apostolic life”), my life until 
last year has been framed by living and working with my Paulist brothers. My situation 
at RPI— living alone and serving as the only Paulist here— is a bit anomalous, but not 
unheard-of in the Paulist community. I’m very happy with my ministry and my life here, 
but I also need to be intentional about staying connected to my community.  
 
Next weekend marks an important milestone for the Paulists. We will be dedicating 
Hecker House, the Paulist house of mission and studies in Washington DC. A few years 
ago, we sold our large seminary property and building, and began the process of 
constructing a house of formation and ministry that was more appropriately sized. The 
new building is really beautiful as well as functional. In addition to the expected facilities 
(chapel, bedrooms, common space, etc.) it will also house a state-of-the-art digital 
media production studio. This is very much in keeping with the Paulists engagement 
with communications technologies. I won’t be able to stay for the dedication of the new 
building. I’ll be back in Troy for our weekend liturgies.  
 
Over the next few months, you’ll get to meet more of my Paulist brothers. Some of them 
have graciously offered to cover for me occasionally, so that I might be able to spend a 
little time with my family in Syracuse and Rochester. They’re good men, and I know 
you’ll enjoy getting to know them. 
If you’re curious to know more about the Paulist community, please visit our web site at 
here. You can also sign up for our newsletter there and connect to our various social 
media channels. 

 
 
 
SPIRITUAL SEEDS 
by Tracy Watson, RPI Associate Catholic Chaplain 
spiritual.advisorCCC@gmail.com 
 
Greetings to you! 
A couple of shout outs again this week: 
 
#1: Thank you CSJ parishioner Donna Crone for organizing a cookie baking service 
opportunity for student’s last weekend! What a great way to be a part of fundraising for 
Troy area soup kitchens, food pantries and the like. 
 
#2: Thank you to Newman Fellowship members Brianda, Kedwin and Chris for 
preparing supper for us last Tuesday- delicious food and wonderful fellowship!  
 
Upcoming Events: 
Join us this Tuesday, November 15th for Tuesday Nite Newman Third Tuesday 
Adoration 
Light snacks and fellowship at the Hospitality House around 6:15pm; Adoration in 
Chapel beginning at 7pm 
 
Tuesday, November 22nd: we will celebrate a “Friendsgiving” meal  
Tuesday, November 29th: Potluck Supper. Stay tuned for details 
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COLLEGE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL #13635   
by Andy Bouffard bouffa@rpi.edu 

 
The RPI council enjoyed engaging with the community during the first week of 
November, first by hosting a Tuesday Newman dinner followed by a Thursday Rosary 
for all students. Thank you to all who attended! We are always looking for new 
members, so if you are looking for a fraternal student group rooted in the Catholic faith, 
please email me! 
 
Contact me (bouffa@rpi.edu) if you're interested in joining the group or stop by 
Thursday at 7PM in the C+CC lounge.  

 
 

Got a question? Contact Associate Catholic Chaplain Tracy Watson 
(spiritual.advisorccc@gmail.com) or student leaders Megan Adam (adamm2@rpi.edu) and 
Andy Bouffard (bouffa@rpi.edu) 

 

 

New Section!!! Celebrating CSJ Parish Ministries and Those Who Serve 
Over the next few weeks, we will be spotlighting the ministries that assist us in deepening 
our worship experience and faith life. This week we take a look at a few more of our musicians. 
Thank you for sharing of your gifts! 

 
Name: Mike O’Reilly 
Favorite thing about music ministry: hanging out and playing music with my 
friends! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Name: Zachary Gordon 
Major: Computer Science 
Favorite thing about music ministry: music brings people together in prayer and 
celebration, and it has always been one of my favorite parts of Mass. I am very happy 
to have the chance to cantor and am grateful for all the support I’ve received from the 
community.   

 
 
 
 

Name: Elliot Putnam 
Major: Aeronautical Engineering 
Favorite thing about music ministry: I am grateful to be able to add to the Mass   
with my violin playing 
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